Dear Families,

The MAP test is quickly approaching! We are taking the MAP test April 13-15 (ELA), and May 4-5 (Math). Since this is the first time students are taking the MAP test, I would like to have a snack for them each day of testing for your child to enjoy. If you are able to donate one or more items on the list, please put your name in the box. We have 26 students who will be taking the MAP test, so please keep that in mind when purchasing items. If you are unable to donate at this time, I completely understand! Thank you for supporting our classroom as we take this very important test!

\*\* Snack Due Date: on or before Thursday, April 9th. \*\*

Thank you so much for donating to our classroom!

Items Needed	Name of Person Donating Item
Lucky Charms  Good "Luck" on the MAP test!  [TETUS OF THE MAP TEST!  (Please send Lucky Charms in 26 plastic baggies.)	Melissa Lesch
Chex Mix  Always "CHEX" your work!  (Please send in 26 plastic baggies or individual packages of Chex Mix)	Mr. and Mrs. Thomas

## Cookies You're one smart "COOKIE!" Stacy Liesche (Please send in 26 plastic baggies or individual packages Goldfish Read the directions and go "FISH" for the right answer! MISTY STAERKEL (Please send in 26 individual packages of Goldfish crackers.) Fruit Snacks Stay focused, I know you will do a "berry" good job! Kyrsten Haas

@2018